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was observed in 1% and 6% patients. Statin 
related muscle diseases were observed in 26% 
and nitrates associated headache was 
reported by 4.3%. There were 14% patients 
who complained of angiotensin converting 
enzyme inhibitor associated cough. Drug non
adherence was not significantly associated 
with adverse effects of drugs (p=0.09).

Conclusions
Even early after Ml, a substantial proportion 
of patients report suboptimal adherence to 
prescribed medications. Most prevalent 
adverse effect is GORD. Prevalence of adverse 
effects is not a determinant of medication 
non-adherence. Tailored patient education 
and pre discharge planning may represent 
actionable opportunities to optimize patient 
medication adherence and clinical outcome
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Introduction and objectives 
To investigate the perceptions and practices 
regarding Human Papilloma Virus infection 
(HPV) and HPV vaccine among women.

Method
A cross-sectional survey of 400 women was 
conducted at the gynecology clinic and 
antenatal clinic of the Colombo South 
Teaching Hospital between September 2015 
and December 2015. A pre tested self 
administered questionnaire was used to 
collect data. Perceptions and practices were

assessed using 12 statements and 13 
questions respectively. A score of >75% was 
considered as good while 74%-50% 
considered as moderate and <50% as poor.

Results
Only 19% believed that HPV vaccination is the 
best method to prevent HPV infection. While 
51.3% agreed to get the vaccine if it is freely 
available, even fewer (34.5%) desired to get ' 
their children vaccinated and only 31.5% 
believed that HPV vaccine would help to 
protect them from cervical cancer. Most of 

.the participants (80.3%) believed that 
availability of information on HPV vaccine is1 
inadequate. Only 47.8% believed a PAP smear 
test should be done, 68.8% did not believe( 
they were at risk.
In this study only 12.5% had ever done a Pap 
test. Of them, 88.3% did the test for medical 
reasons, while only 4.3% did voluntarily.' 
Importantly none of the participants in the 
study group had been vaccinated and majority 
(69.3%) were unaware of the existence of the 
vaccine.

Conclusions
Patients had poor attitudes regarding HPV 
vaccination, and no one was vaccinated for 
HPV. Substantial effort should be made tb 
educate the society of the availability of HPV 
vaccine, and encourage screening for cervical 
cancers.
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Introduction and objectives '
Our study assesses the knowledge on danger 
signals and preparedness for emergencies 
among antenatal mothers.
The study aimed to assess the knowledge on 
danger signals and preparedness for 
emergencies among antenatal mothers and to
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